
 

Development Team Scoring Timing Update  

For Approved Preliminary Project Assessments  

 

You are receiving this email because you have at least one approved Preliminary 
Project Assessment (PPA) that is eligible for IHDA’s 2017 9% LIHTC application round 
(due on June 23, 2017). Please see below for an important timing update on 
Development Team Scoring for your approved PPA. 

 

The Authority will evaluate the participants in your respective development teams and 

their capacity to successfully complete the Project. The deadline to submit your 

Development Team is Friday, May 19, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. Please complete and submit 

the “Application Certification, Organizational Chart and Identity of Interest Certification” 

form to multifamilyfin@ihda.org. 

 

Should you have any questions, you may send them to multifamilyfin@ihda.org. 
  

https://www.ihda.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/2016_ApplicationCertification_OrganizationalChart_IdentityofInterest_001.xlsx
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